
Bowman Bullet n
News and Information about Bowman Field 
from Louisville Regional Airport Authority   

Bowman Field Airport Area Safety Program

A recent letter 

to Bowman 

Field neighbors 

updated them on 

the status of the 

Bowman Field 

Airport Area 

Safety Program. 

The biggest news 

was the FAA’s 

publication of the 

Draft Environmental Assessment (DEA) for public review and 

comment. 

The DEA was prepared to enable the Airport Authority to 

acquire avigation easements from property owners, where 

trees are penetrating or are within 10 feet of penetrating the 

FAA’s approach surfaces, and to trim or replace those trees. 

The DEA also examines project alternatives and evaluates the 

environmental consequences of the preferred alternative project. 

The DEA is available for review and comment at the Louisville 

Free Public Library (301 York Street), the Airport Authority 

Administration Building (700 Administration Drive) and online 

at www.FlyLouisville.com. The document is also available for 

review at the Program Office in the Bowman Business Center 

(2700 Moran Avenue, Suite B) Tuesdays from noon until 7 p.m. 

and Wednesdays 8 a.m. to noon through the month of June or 

by appointment. To schedule an appointment at the Program 

Office, call (502) 451-0772.

Comments will also be accepted at a public hearing on the 

overall project and DEA on Tuesday, June 28, from 5:30-7:30 

p.m. at the Breckinridge Inn (2800 Breckenridge Lane). 

To view a copy of the update recently sent to neighbors, or for 

information about reviewing and commenting on the DEA, visit 

www.FlyLouisville.com.  
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Bowman Briefing
The LRAA hosted its spring 

Bowman Briefing on Tuesday, May 10 
at the Aero Club. 

Project Updates
• The Tree Trimming and Removal 

Maintenance Project that focused 
only on properties with existing 
avigation easements or airport-
owned property is now complete. The 
Obstruction Mitigation Restoration 
Project has started and includes tree 
replacement and landscaping work. 

• Work continues on improvements 
in the South Hangar area including 
the reconstruction of Taxilane “J.” As 
part of this, Runway 15-33 remains 
closed until early July. 

Future capital projects, subject to 
budget approval, include pavement 
rehabilitation and replacing the 
perimeter security fence along 
Taylorsville Road. 

Door Prize Winners
Congratulations to the winners of 

our door prizes:

Rick Tabb and Darrell Lyvers each 
won a Bowman Field t-shirt. 

Rick Mills and Keith Mountain each 
won an Aero Club hat. 

Darren Rush won a taxiway table 
lamp that he gifted to Director of 
Public Relations Trish Burke, who 
recently retired from the Airport 
Authority. 
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Upcoming Events

Thursday, July 14 and Friday, July 15
The Louisville Aviation Camp sponsored by the Airport 
Authority will be on Thursday, July 14 and Friday, July 15 

at Hangar 7.

Thursday, August 11
The next Bowman Briefing will be on Thursday,  

August 11 at 7 p.m. at the Aero Club.

Derby at Bowman 
The ATCT at Bowman Field reported 

more than 1,500 aircraft take-offs and 
landings from Thursday, May 5 to 
Sunday, May 8. In addition, 106 aircraft 
were on the ground at race time. 

As in previous years, the airport 
was the start of the Kentucky Derby 
Festival’s U.S. Bank Great Balloon 
Race (cancelled due to weather); 
however, the U.S. Bank Great Balloon 
Rush Hour Race started as scheduled.

Contact Us

502-368-6524

FlyLouisville.com

PO Box 9129

Louisville KY 40209


